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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Region VI — Western Visayas
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE - CAPIZ

JUN 2 2 2022

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
NO. 179 S. 2022

SCHOOL YEAR 2021 - 2022 MOVING - UP AND GRADUATION MESSAGE

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Curriculum Implementation Division
School Governance and Operations Division
Heads of All Public Elementary, Secondary and Integrated Schools
All Others Concerned

1. Attached is the Moving-Up and Graduation message of the undersigned for the
completers and graduates of School Year 2021 — 2022.

2. The messages in pdf and video formats may be accessed through the link:
https:/ /bit.ly/3zTRz1P.

3. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

MIGUEL MAC D;jAPOSIN EdD, CESOV
Schools Division Superintendent

Reference: None
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index
Under the following subjects:

STUDENTS SCHOOLS GRADUATION MOVING UP

Address: Banica, Roxas City

Contact Number: (036) 6518 456
Email Address: capiz@deped.gov.ph
Website: http://depedcapiz.ph
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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Region VI — Western Visayas
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE - CAPIZ
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MESSAGE

My heartfelt felicitations to the graduates and completers of
School Year 2021-2022!

As always, completing a particular level of the
educational ladder is a great success and a reason for
jubilation. More so when the milestone was achieved under
extraordinary and trying circumstances like what our
graduates and completers of this school year have gone
through. The pandemic brought tremendous challenges to the world and the
education sector in particular. Pursuing their educational endeavors in the midst of
these adversities proved so much resilience and perseverance on their part.

The theme of this year’s End-of-School-Year rites, “Gradweyt ng K to 12:
Masigasig sa mga Pangarap at Matatag sa mga Pagsubok (K to 12 Graduates:
Pursuing Dreams and Fostering Resilience in the Face of Adversity), aptly describes
and recognizes our graduates and completers. It is our hope that they will continue
to exhibit these traits as they pursue their chosen path in life.

As we congratulate our graduates and completers, we also extend our
gratefulness to all those who journeyed with them in this endeavor. We sincerely
thank their parents and other family members, friends, school officials, teachers,
community leaders and the many partners and stakeholders of our schools who
contributed much in making this achievement possible for them. Truly, their
manifestations of love and support are a significant source of strength and
encouragement for all who toil for the formation of our young people through quality,
relevant and liberating basic education.

Lastly, in behalf of the entire DepEd Capiz Division, congratulations and may
God bless us all!

r
MIGUEL MAﬁ D. APOSIN EdD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

Address: Banica, Roxas City
Contact Number: (036) 6518 456

Email Address: capiz@deped.gov.ph
Website: http://depedcapiz.ph
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